
 

AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
From the Principal’s Desk: -      Circular: No: AMIS/SC/984/44/24-25          Oct 23, 2024 
 

Dear Parent, 

The excavation & related maintenance from the part of Engineering Dept of Yanbu has almost concluded and we are 

ready to use the main access to the Girls Section Building. Keeping the progress on account the students (Both private 

& School transport) will revert to their usual dispersal plans from Oct 27, 2024 (Sunday). Please note the same below; 

 

 Private Trasport Commuters: The students who do not use the school facility for the transportation should be using 

the BACK GATE - GATE No 4 (Block C) upon dispersal. Parents / Guardians/ Drivers who come to collect the kids at 

dispersal are requested arrange accordingly. No child shall be available at the front gates upon dispersal from Sunday 

(Oct 27, 2024). However, the students are to be dropped at the FRONT GATES of the school - GATE No 1 (Block B) while 

reporting in the morning.  
 

 School Trasport Commuters: The students who are using the school transport facility shall be using the FRONT 

GATES of the school for both timings, that is morning and upon dispersal. 
 

In anticipation of your usual cooperation; 
 

 

  Sd/- 
Principal 
 

 

Girls Section 


